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September 28, 2010

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Subject: Surrender of Earth Station E000665

Dear Sir/Madam-

American Messaging Services, LLC would like to surrender the above mentioned Earth
Station as we are no longer utilizing this.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Debi Kroeger

Manager- Contracts

American Messaging Services, LLC.
214-222-6491




